UNSWORTH NEWS



MONDAY 15 SEPTEMBER 2025

Year 5 Camp on the Field!

As part of our exciting '50 Things to Do Before You Leave Unsworth' initiative, our Year 5 pupils had the incredible opportunity to take part in a camp out on Thursday night—and what an unforgettable experience it was!

The evening was filled with laughter, adventure, and the kind of memories that will stay with our children for years to come. From setting up tents, building their own beds to singing songs under the stars, the camp out gave our pupils a chance to build independence, strengthen friendships, and enjoy the great outdoors in a safe and supportive environment.

I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the staff who went above and beyond to make this event possible. Whether staying late after school to help with preparations or camping overnight with the children, their dedication and enthusiasm ensured the event ran smoothly. It was a true team effort, and it's thanks to our committed staff that we can continue to offer these enriching experiences that help our children grow and thrive









Certificate winners

Well done to these superstars! They were all awarded a certificate on Friday during our praise assembly.

YR: Roxy & Rosie
Y1: Roary & Seth
Y2: Xander & Sadie
Y3: Ollie & Charlie M
Y4: Sarrinah & Edith
Y5: Caesar & Ella

Y6: Akbar & Lexa

Linc: Thomas

Climbing frame

Our climbing frame is nearly ready for the children to explore. When it opens children will go out a class at a time, to safely explore the equipment. During playtimes and lunchtimes, the play equipment with be on a rota and a small number of children will be allowed on the climbing frame at any one time.

All play equipment will be CLOSED before and after school.

Curriculum Evenings ~ tomorrow

Our teachers are looking forward to welcoming you to our Curriculum Evening tomorrow.

The Linc Class session is at 2.50pm or 4.15pm - please arrive at the office for 2.45pm for the early session to run to time.

All other classes will run two sessions:

(a) Times: 3:45pm or 4:15pm (each session lasts around 20 minutes)

MONDAY 15 SEPTEMBER 2025

A wonderful week of learning

We're incredibly proud of our wonderful little school and all the exciting learning that's taken place this week! Year 3 and Year 4 took part in engaging history workshops on Friday, while Reception have been exploring the outdoors and enjoying time in the forest. Year 6 went to reception to spend time with their buddies. Year 1 have produced some fantastic writing, and Year 2 had a brilliant PE lesson. Year 6 are buzzing with excitement ahead of their upcoming trip to Robin Wood, and our Linc class have been delighting in stories and rhymes.





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

<u>Today Reception Parents Reading & Phonics session 2.30pm & 5pm</u>
Tuesday 16th September ~ 3.45 & 4.15pm Curriculum Sessions for parents all year groups

17th-19th September ~ Year 6 Robin Wood Trip

* Friday 19th September - Year 4 Swimming sessions start

Tuesday 30th September ~ Flu vaccinations

* Tuesday 30th September - PTA Meeting -6-7pm

Monday 6th October 6pm ~ Y6 parents session ~ SATs Awareness

Monday 20th & Wednesday 22nd October - Parents Evening

Thursday 23rd October - Photograph Day

Friday 24th October - End of Half Term

PTA - Have your say! Tuesday 30th Sept 6-7pm

We're holding a PTA meeting on Tuesday 30th September and warmly invite all parents, grandparents, and carers to come along and share their ideas for the year ahead.

Our PTA is a small but dedicated group of around eight regular members, and we're keen to grow! There's no pressure to commit to every activity – current members help out as and when they can, fitting around work and family life.

Whether you're curious, have suggestions, or just want to lend a hand occasionally, we'd love to see you there. Both myself and Mrs Newton will be attending to support the PTA and represent the school's voice. Please come along if you can – your input makes a real difference!

Parking Permits

We are currently reviewing all parking permits and new applications, please ensure you have submitted your application for a parking permit if you believe you require one. Spaces are limited and on a needs basis. **Thank you for your co-operation with this.**